
City Attorney’s Communication #2019-233

TO: Horacio Danovich. CIP Manager

FROM: Mark E. Berman. City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Maintain Streetscape Improvements of Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
from Powerline Road to east SR-9/lnterstate 95

As requested in your memorandum of November 27, 2018, I have prepared and attached the
following captioned Resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND
AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE
AN FDOT DISTRICT FOUR HIGHWAY MAINTENANCE
MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH AND THE STATE OF FLORIDA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION FOR THE
MAINTENANCE RESPONSIBILITIES OF STREETSCAPE
IMPROVEMENTS OF DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR.
BOULEVARD FROM POWERLINE ROAD TO EAST OF SR
9/INTERSTATE 95; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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